
 
 

 

18/08/2015 (Copy of information letter from Sports Department, for website) 

 

 

This year the GBHS Premier Netball team will compete in the Upper North Island Secondary 

School Netball tournament to be held in Hamilton at Minogue Park. The tournament will be 

held during the annual winter tournament week 31 August - 4 September, 2015. 

 

The team will depart from school on Sunday 30 August and travel to Hamilton in a hired van. 

We will be staying at Narrows Park just out of Hamilton for the duration of the tournament.  

The team will be coached by Barbara Brewer and managed by Kaylee Dawson. The cost for this 

trip is $415. This covers all team registration, umpires, travel, accommodation, food and staff 

costs involved with the team competing.  

 

We require a $50 deposit to be paid to the accounts office by Friday July 24, 2015. The 

remaining cost will need to be paid to the accounts office by Friday August 21. We recommend 

setting up an automatic payment with our accounts department, this way smaller weekly 

payments can be made. Please contact Debbie in accounts to get the necessary paperwork for 

this.  

 

Please reply by email to brooke.mcfall@greenbayhigh.school.nz to give your permission or 

print, detach and sign the slip below to acknowledge you have received this letter, give your 

permission and understand the financial commitment expected for this tournament. 

 

If you have any further questions please contact Brooke (sports co-ordinator) on 817 8173 ext. 

233 or by email brooke.mcfall@greenbayhighschool.nz. 

 

 

Casey Redman      Morag Hutchinson 

Director of Sport      Principal 

 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 



I have read the above letter and give  _________________________  permission to travel and 

participate in the UNISS Netball Tournament from the 31 August - 4 September, 2015. I 

understand the financial commitment that is expected and will able to fulfil this requirement.  

 

Signed: ___________________________________      Date: ___________________________ 

 

Please return to the Sports Department by July 3, 2015. 


